- September 24, 1942.

¥r. Frank Cramer,
Gardner, K ansas.

PDear Frank:

I saw you at the gawe Saturday and told you that we
would bs delighted to have the picture taken of our
toughener course, and I am now acknewledging the same
~and re-emphasizing that fact.

We are up to our necks in rumning our swimming course
through and classifying all the boys, so I will make
this short end snappy and make it up te you when 1 see
you at the game next Saturday. I imagine the best date
for the pisture will be about two weeks from now,

#ith all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Directer of Physioal Fducatien,
Varsity Basketball Ceach,




